
2016 NRPA Event Sponsors
Many thanks to the generous organizations and individuals who have sponsored NRPA events 
this year, including the Narrow River Road Race on May 14, What Lives in the River on June 
11, the Narrow River Turnaround Swim on June 25 and Pettaquamscutt Paddle on July 22.

Three Good Reasons to Join NRPA Now
Enclosed with this newsletter are three tickets for the 2016 Kayak 
Raf�e, a special thanks to you for becoming an NRPA Member for 

2017. Enter the raf�e when you mail in your contribution using 
the enclosed envelope. Write your name and phone number on 
the perforated ticket stubs and place the stubs in the envelope 
with your contribution. But send in your contribution and tickets 

now. The winning ticket will be drawn at the Annual Meeting on 
October 4.


